
 

 

    
 

 
 

Paris, February 18, 2019 
 
 

 
TERMINATION OF THE LIQUIDITY AGREEMENT WITH ROTHSCHILD MARTIN 

MAUREL 
 
 
 
Effective February 15, 2019, Sanofi has terminated its liquidity agreement Rothschild 
Martin Maurel. 
 
As of that date, the following assets were allocated to the liquidity account: 
 

 €9,854,351. 
 
In the last half-year statement on liquidity agreement as at 31 December 2018, the 
following assets were allocated to the liquidity account: 
 

 €9,844,962. 
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